TR M
FORLUNC

Monday 27" March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves and our company
Thyme For Lunch. We have been members of the Leedon family running the kitchen
for many years now and we will be taking on the catering contract from Monday e
April 2017.

During the time we have been here we have built a great relationship with your
children and the staff. This has given us a strong sense of the children's likes and
dislikes. Knowing this we have aimed to create a menu that will appeal to the
children while also being nutritionally balanced. Please find a copy of our menu
attached.

Dinner money will remain at £2.00 per day (£10 per week). This can be paid daily,
weekly or per term in advance.

Payments can be made by the following methods:

e Cash

e Cheque payable to Thyme For Lunch Ltd {min £10)

* Bank transfer: 11321536 sort code: 09-01-29 (ref: surname and year group)

e Payments can also be made by using the same system as we use for school trips.
More details to follow. This will begin after Easter.

Please note that more than one day of credit will not be given.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.
We very much look forward to seeing your child at dinnertime.

Dawn & Claire
Thyme For Lunch

01525 374713 option 3
Thymeforlunch@outlook.com
You can also find us on Facebook




